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Should you encounter any problems, do not hesitate to call either 

 

 
Unfortunately we can not provide you with lunch, but there are many
possibilities in the area to have a quick bite.
Coffee/cookies/apples (J) have been ordered for the start of the workshop and
the afternoon session.
 
Have a very good weekend and see you next week.
 
Best wishes,

 
 

 

 
European Commission
DG JUSTICE and CONSUMERS
Unit JUST.01 – Communication and strategic planning

B-1000 Brussels/Belgium

 
 

  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 10:23 AM

 











 
 

 

 
EUROJUST
P.O. BOX 16183
2500 BD The Hague
The Netherlands

 
Check out the FRA publications calendar 2019
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